
 

2 August 2024 

 

ASX RETRACTION STATEMENT 

 

 

High-Tech Metals Limited (ASX: HTM) (High-Tech, HTM or the Company) refers to the 

announcement dated 6 September 2023 regarding the Company’s acquisition of the Norpax 

Nickel Sulphide Deposit (Norpax).  

 

Retraction 

  

High-Tech hereby retracts the reference to Norpax, specifically the historical non-JORC compliant 

resource. The Company emphasises that investors should not place reliance on these statements, 

as the results cannot currently be reported under the JORC (2012) Code. The Company has not 

independently validated the previous exploration results of Norpax and therefore is not to be 

regarded as reporting, adopting or endorsing those results. 

 

– End –  

 

AUTHORISED FOR RELEASE ON THE ASX BY THE COMPANY'S BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

For further information: 

 

Sonu Cheema  

Executive Director 

sonu@hightechmetals.com.au  

+61 08 9388 0051 

For further information: 

 

Charles Thomas  

Non-executive Chairman  

info@hightechmetals.com.au  

+61 08 9388 0051 
 

About Hight-Tech Metals Limited  

High-Tech Metals Limited (ASX:HTM) is an ASX-listed company focused on the exploration and development 

of its flagship, 100 per cent owned Werner Lake Cobalt Project (the Project) located in north-western Ontario, 

within the Kenora Mining District, approximately 85 km north-northwest of Kenora, Ontario and approximately 

170 km east-northeast of Winnipeg, Manitoba. The Project was acquired from Global Energy Metals 

Corporation (70%) and Marquee Resources Limited (30%). 
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